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TThanks to all the alumni and their guests who
attended events during Homecoming 2007.

Returning alumni were greeted with a new living
room, which was courtesy of an anonymous donor
who made a gift of $7,500 to furnish the room with
leather sofas and a large-screen television. I cannot
thank that alumnus enough for his generous contribu-
tion. I would also like to thank the undergraduates for
being such great hosts. Mike Walter ’90 deserves a
mention for the job he did in organizing everything.  

Board elections were held during Homecoming
weekend. Chris DeVol ’89 has stepped down after
many years of tireless service. Thank you for your
efforts and hard work, Chris. I am sure Mr. “Every-
body Get Together and Smile” DeVol will continue to
lend his experience to the board as well as be a fixture

at alumni events. We also welcomed back a former
board member, Bob Pilon ’00. Bob will be working
with Joe Cattano ’66 to lead our alumni relations
efforts. The board has been reorganized with each
member heading up an area of responsibility (find the
list on page 7). We also appointed a new undergradu-
ate representative, Kevin Hanna ’10, to serve on the
board as a chapter liaison. 

On March 29, we will hold a meeting of alumni and the
board in State College. The purpose of this meeting
will be to vote on bylaw changes. To the best of any-
one’s recollection, our bylaws have not been changed
in over 50 years. Following the bylaw review, we will
hold a board meeting. At the top of our agenda will be
a meeting with architects and other design profession-
als to help develop a long-range plan for our chapter’s

GGAAMMMMAA OOMMEEGGAA AALLUUMMNNII

HHOOUUSSEE CCOORRPPOORRAATTIIOONN BBOOAARRDD

HHAASS BBEEEENN RREEOORRGGAANNIIZZEEDD
n Anonymous Donor Gives $7,500 to Furnish Chapter House Living Room

n Chapter House Repairs Will Cost $50,000

NOTICE
The Corporation Board 
has scheduled its next 
meeting for March 29, 
2008, at State College. 
During this meeting, 

the board plans to review
and potentially amend the
Gamma Omega bylaws.

This note serves as written
notice in accordance 
with Article XI of the

Gamma Omega bylaws.

(Continued on page 2)

Alpha Tau Omega alumni and undergraduates reconnect at Homecoming.
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Lou Pierro ’71, Joe Cattano ’66 and his wife, and Jim Deese ’66 
share stories during Homecoming weekend.

Above: Brothers John
Eisenhour ’67, Mike 

Walter ’90, John 
Hershey ’67, and Rich
Kuegler ’89 reunite at

Homecoming.

Right: Dann Cornali ’72, 
Doug DiGiovanni ’71,

and Greg Smith ’72 
wait for the Homecoming

football game to begin.

Alpha Tau

Omega 

tight-knit

class of

1970.

ΑΤΩ alumni Joe Cattano ’66, John Eisenhour ’67, John Hershey ’67, 
and Dann Cornali ’72 before the meeting on Sunday morning.

home. We will also host an event for parents attending the undergradu-
ate Parents’ Weekend. For additional details on the meeting, please e-
mail Rich Kuegler ’89 at kuegler1@comcast.net.  

The house that we all love and remember is showing its age. It has been
a significant number of years since we did any major renovations or
upgrades. The Band-Aid approach used the last few years will not work
any longer, and under the direction of Mark Biro ’79 we are focusing
on improvements to the house infrastructure. Work has begun on a new
boiler and heating system. We will also upgrade and possibly make
other improvements to the parking lot (rainwater drainage and runoff
has created a large ditch on the east side of the parking lot). These two
repairs will cost us approximately $50,000. We will need the support of
our alumni base to fund these repairs. 

The day-to-day operations of the house are financially supported
through rent and parlor fees paid by the undergraduates. Because of
their efforts to meet their obligations as ATΩs and fill the house (35
current residents), we are cash-flow positive. However, long-term care,
maintenance and renovation are our responsibility as alumni. I would
ask that any alumni interested in helping with the financial support
associated with these repairs to please contact me or Rich Kuegler.

I encourage each of you to do two things: register on our new Web site,
www.psutaus.org, and plan to come back to State College for

Founders’ Weekend, May 30-June 1.

Fraternally,
Aric Wagner ’90 
House Corporation Board President
awagner142@yahoo.com
(540) 582-2823

GGAAMMMMAA OOMMEEGGAA AALLUUMMNNII
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(Continued from page 1)
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LLIIOONNSS UUPPSSEETT BBAADDGGEERRSS AATT HHOOMMEECCOOMMIINNGG 22000077!!
Embellished Tales of Yesteryear Shared

Numerous Homecoming Activities Enjoyed by Gamma Omega Brothers

HHomecoming 2007 had all the makings of a great weekend: spectac-
ular fall weather, a dominating Nittany Lions win over #19 Wiscon-

sin, and several great ATΩ events. Following Friday afternoon’s
entertaining parade downtown, more than 25 alumni and many actives
returned to the house to share memories and friendships. Several alumni
from the ’60s and ’70s met current occupants of “their” old rooms—if
only these walls could talk! Everyone in attendance appreciated the
chance to meet up with old friends and make new ones, while listening to
embellished tales of yesteryear and learning about the achievements of
our chapter. 

I would like to thank the alumni and undergraduates of Alpha Tau Omega
for their enthusiastic participation in this year’s Homecoming activities.
Alumni and undergraduates enjoyed open house receptions catered by

TThe fall semester at the Gamma Omega
Chapter at Penn State University has

gone very well. We started this year by
recruiting 10 new members. We truly believe
they will be the future leaders of our chapter.
We have participated in numerous Penn State
events such as intramural sports, Homecom-
ing, Greek Sing and THON.

While our chapter remains very active in
social events, we worked very hard academ-
ically. Our G.P.A. last semester was a 3.04,
ranking us 21st of the Penn State fraternities.
This made it our seventh straight semester
with a G.P.A. above a 3.0. This semester
looks promising in making it our eighth.

Recruiting this year has gone very
smoothly. Recruitment Chairman Andrew
Dorgan ’09 devised a strategy to find stu-
dents who would be very active and influ-
ential participants in the chapter. In doing
so, he has been very successful in finding
students who are well focused in achieving
their goal of becoming a member of the
Alpha Tau Omega Fraternity. Aaron Gold-
blatt ’07, pledge master, with the help of
Assistant Pledge Master David Stiffey ’10,
plan to create a smooth-running pledge
program that is both knowledgeable and
correctly done.

During the week of October 8-13 we partici-
pated in Homecoming with the Delta Zeta

Sorority. Our theme this year came from the animated
movie Happy Feet so our float had penguins, an
igloo, and a lot of ice. Although we did not place in
the float competition, we had a great time with ∆Ζ.

Thanks to the help of our cook, Donna Ray, we had
plenty of good food to welcome our alumni back to

Chapter Exceeds 3.0 G.P.A. Seven Consecutive Semesters
THON SEASON UNDERWAY

Gamma Omega cook Donna Ray at the chapter house on both Friday and
Saturday evenings. Alumni enjoyed a pre-game tailgate in a spacious
suite at Medlar Field in Lubrano Park. The home team dispatched the
higher-ranked visitors 38-7 on a gorgeous fall afternoon in Happy Valley.
More than 35 alumni participated in each Homecoming event. 

The success of any fraternity event is defined by its participants. I would
like to sincerely thank those alumni and undergraduates who joined us
for Homecoming 2007. I would also like to thank the alumni for your
generous support. I look forward to seeing each of you on a regular basis.

J. Michael Walter ’90 |  2007 Homecoming Chairman

For more photos from Homecoming 2007, please go to www.psutaus.org.

the house. On both Friday and Saturday
night we had a good attendance and we
were happy to see that everybody enjoyed
themselves. The brothers enjoyed the sto-
ries and company of the alumni and are
hoping to see everybody again on
Founders’ Weekend, May 30-June 1.

Gamma Omega recently ended a very com-
petitive softball season. Although we lost
three very close games and just missed the
playoffs it was still a very good time. Now
we are preparing for the volleyball season
and hope to make a run for the playoffs.

The chapter participated in Greek Sing on
November 11. We teamed with Alpha Chi
Omega and performed the play Spamalot.
Gamma Omega is raising money with Zeta
Tau Alpha for THON and are about to go on
our first canning trip. We are sure this will
be the start to another great THON season.

This semester has been filled with plenty of
hard work and fun. Without the hard work
of the alumni this could not be possible. The
brotherhood would like to thank you very
much for all you've done this semester.

Fraternally,
Justin L. Schreiber ’10 
Keeper of the Annals
jls5318@psu.edu

ΑΤΩ and ΑΧΩ members performed parts of Monty
Python’s Spamalot for Greek Sing on November 11.
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TThe brothers of Alpha Tau Omega wish to

thank the anonymous donor of our new

living room furniture and 60-inch, high-defini-

tion TV. The new leather couches look great and

are extremely comfortable. The TV is magnifi-

cent and was a wonderful asset during recruit-

ment. We congregate in the living room to

watch Monday Night Football and Curb Your

Enthusiasm, along with other shows and sport-

ing events. We hope you have the opportunity to

visit the house in the near future to enjoy the

couches and TV as much as we do.

Thank You
from the Chapter

Joseph Edelsack ’11
Pittsburgh, Pa.

Richard Schimpf ’11
Rochester, N.Y.

Greg Polgar ’10
Leayne, Pa.

Brian Kowalski ’11
State College, Pa.

Richard Gold ’11
Baltimore, Md.

Alex Eng ’11
Yardley, Pa.

Joe Giletti ’11
Honolulu, Hawaii

Peter Den Uyl ’11 
Beach Haven, N.J.

Greg Conover ’11
Littletown, Pa.

Ryan Shaughnessy ’11
Kennett Square, Pa.

Shane Dougherty ‘11
Landisville, Pa.

Jon Hausman ’10
Pittsburgh, Pa.

Michael Sakoian ’10
Pittsburgh, Pa.

Greg Sansone ’10
New Castle, Pa.

Alex Scheffer ’10 
Annandale, N.J.

Glenn Shidner ’10 
Port Allegany, Pa.

Darren Van Dorren ’10
Lebanon, N.J.

Welcome Fall 2007 New Members

JJAACCKK GGOOEESS FFRROOMM FFLLYYIINNGG JJEETTSS

TTOO SSEELLLLIINNGG CCOOMMMMEERRCCIIAALL FFLLOOOORR CCOOVVEERRIINNGG
ALUMNUS SPOTLIGHT—JJAACCKK GG.. SSCCHHAACCHHTTMMAANN ’’7755

DDuring my freshman year in college, several friends on my
dorm floor joined the Gamma Omega Chapter, so I thought

it was a great idea to do what they did. That is how I chose
Gamma Omega. My undergraduate experience was great. I
remember the Jammies, Street Jammies, Phi Psi’s Little
500 races, and great camaraderie.

I served as worthy caterer and recruitment chair-
man during my undergraduate years. As an
alumnus, I have taken an active part in the recol-
onization of Gamma Omega. While attending
Penn State, I earned a bachelor of arts degree in
general arts and sciences. Today I own CAS &
Associates, a commercial floor covering busi-
ness. To all brothers, I say find something that you
are passionate about. And do not be afraid to change
careers. I went from flying jets in the Navy to selling
cosmetics to selling commercial floor covering.

Cherish the years you live at 3221 East Fairmount. The friend-
ships you make will truly last a lifetime. Some of my favorite
memories were made during my Alpha Tau Omega days. The
‘oldies parties’ in my portico room and Mother’s Day dinner at the
house are two of my favorite memories.

I spent the holidays during the years I lived in the ATΩ house with
my fraternity brothers’ families. When I went through some tough

times—cancer surgery and radiation therapy—it was my ATΩ
brothers and their families who helped me. I feel so grateful for
their friendship and support to this day.

Leadership is a trait that can apply at many times
throughout our lives.  I have had the honor of wit-

nessing leaders in action in many ways—from
serving in the military with John McCain to
seeing the alumni help the undergraduate
brothers in ATΩ. It takes a leader to make
sure projects are completed.

A couple of lessons I have learned through life
experiences and being in a leadership position is

to live life to the fullest, because the older you
get, the faster time flies. I have also learned to have

in my circle of influence people who have something
to offer and I can trust.

Since I was a Navy brat, I lived in all parts of the country. I was
born in Oakland, California, and attended high school in Mechan-
icsburg, Pennsylvania. Today I reside in Yardley, Pennsylvania,
with my wife, Carol. We spend our weekends at the Jersey Shore
and occasionally travel to California to do some wine tasting.

You can contact Jack at jack.schachtman@verizon.net.

“I feel 
so grateful

for their
friendship and

support to 
this day.”
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TTHHAANNKK YYOOUU,, GGEENNEERROOUUSS BBRROOTTHHEERRSS

AAzzuurree aanndd GGoolldd CClluubb
($5,000 and up)

FFaaiirrmmoonntt AAvveennuuee CClluubb
($1,000 to $4,999)
* Louis W. Gomlick ’57

GGaammmmaa OOmmeeggaa CClluubb
($500 to $999)

George C. Greer ’54
* Chris O’Connor ’83

Richard Goldbeck ’89
Evan Pierce ’90

* J. Michael Walter ’90
James E. Powel ’92

LLiiffee LLooyyaall CClluubb
($250 to $499)
* George T. Geiser ’42
* Charles E. Arnold ’46
* Jack S. Reno ’57

Robert J. Steele ’58
Edward A. Lentz ’60

* Edward E. Altemus ’66
* John D. Eisenhour ’67
* Jeffrey M. Lawrence ’67

Dennis H. Smith ’72
Thomas P. Tucker ’75

Richard P. Kuegler ’89
Thomas Merry ’89

* Russell Troutman ’90
* Jason W. Cave ’92

Bryon Correll ’96

NNiittttaannyy LLiioonn CClluubb
($100 to $249)
* Stephen J. Bilo ’47

Kenneth D. Kerwin ’47
J. Lee Everett ’48

* Richard R. Gillespie ’50
Carlton C. Durling ’51
Sanford H. Bennett ’52

* Francis C. Angelo ’53
Thomas M. Barrett ’53

* James H. Meyer ’53
Carl B. Weiss ’54

* Watson K. Leese ’55
* Larry A. Baver ’58
* Eugene R. Curry ’59

David B. McKee ’59
* James D. Berry ’61

William H. Surgner ’61
* John H. Witmer ’62

Donald Dellinger ’63
Wilson Pollock ’63

* Gordon R. Schmidt ’63

Richard D. Stromfors ’63
* James R. McGranahan ’65
* Ernest A. Smith ’65

Thomas C. Braun ’66
Dr. Joseph A. Cattano ’66
Jeffery L. Leininger ’67

* William J. McFadden ’70
Randy D. Coyle ’71
Douglas B. DiGiovanni ’71

* Kerry D. Huddleston ’71
Vincent J. Colistra ’72

* Thomas C. Shaffer ’73
* John R. Gray ’75

Hank Brandenberger ’79
* Mark Biro ’78

James H. Buley ’87
Brooks Clayville ’89

* Wesley Ellis ’90
Christopher E. Whorral ’90
John R. Kroboth ’93
Matthew B. McKelvey ’93

* Holden Farahani ’95
* David T. Hughes ’96

BBrrootthheerrhhoooodd CClluubb
($1 to $99)

J. David Blatchford ’57
Jack L. Sadler ’57

* Willard H. Robb ’58
W. Robert Mitchell ’61

* James B. Conner ’63
T. Richard Evans ’63

* Robert G. Neubert ’64
Benjamin Olewine ’66
John S. Hershey ’67
Robert K. Reitzel ’67

* David C. Schmidt ’68
* Donald A. Glendenning ’69
* Gregory G. Smith ’72
* Mark A. Finby ’88
* Richard H. Rocha ’88

John T. Frain ’89
Timothy Straley ’89

* Rocky C. Torsitano ’89
Eric G. Dowiak ’90
Paul M. Wright ’91
Joel Brous ’92
James R. Fetterolf ’92
James R. Corbin ’93
Andrew P. Stimmler ’93

* Bob Seitzer ’98
* Matthew M. Sharrer ’98

Gregory Souchack ’99
* Chris Gruber ’00

TThank you to the Gamma Omega alumni and friends for con-
tributing to our annual campaign! Since the fall of 2006, more

than 109 alumni and friends have donated $13,816 to our efforts.
Your generosity and commitment make a difference in the future of
our chapter, and our undergraduate brothers greatly appreciate your
support of Gamma Omega. 

The following is a list of contributors, listed by graduation year. If
an error has been made in recording the amount of your gift, or if
we have mistakenly omitted your gift, we sincerely apologize. If a
correction to your giving record is needed, please send it to
Gamma Omega House Association of the Alpha Tau Omega
Fraternity, P.O. Box 1009, State College, PA 16804.

Active Brothers Looking for Internships
One of the advantages of membership in a leadership fraternity like ATΩ is the ability to network among a successful

group of alumni. If you know of summer employment or internship opportunities at your company, please think about

Gamma Omega ATΩ as a source of talent. Please e-mail psutaus@comcast.net with any details about the position and

we will post the openings to the Web site and distribute to the chapter.  

* Denotes donor to the

spring 2007 appeal
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AAlluummnnii UUppddaattee
two master choruses and enjoys his seven
grandchildren. He also volunteers as a docent
on the Battleship New Jersey and enjoys gar-
dening and golfing in his spare time. Dudley
may be reached at dudthom@aol.com.

David C. Ulmer Jr. ’62 and his wife, Mary,
live in Colorado Springs, Colo. They have
two children, Christine and Jeanne, and two
granddaughters, Alexandria and Vivienna.
He is involved in Colorado State politics as
state president of the Colorado International
Teacher Exchange League. He works in sci-
ence education at the University of Colorado
in Colorado Springs and may be reached at
dulmer4@aol.com.

Wilson Pollock ’63 is a retired architect and
lives in Bonita Springs, Fla. Since his 2005
retirement, he spends his summers in New
Port, R.I., and winters in Bonita Springs. Drop
him a line at wilson@wilsonpollock.com.

C. Herbert Hough III ’64 of Raleigh, N.C.,
retired from IBM in 1999. Herb and his wife,
Karen, have three children: Taryn (University
of North Carolina-Charlotte), Chapin (North
Carolina State University), and Brandon
(North Carolina State University). Contact
Brother Hough at chhoughiii@yahoo.com.

Rodney W. Aspinwall ’65 works part time as
trustee for three family trusts. He retired in 1998
as the president of Dodsen and Fogg Publishing
Company in New Canaan, Conn. Rod lives
there with his wife, Agneta, and son, Daniel.
Contact him at raaspinwall@optonline.net.

Don R. Thompson ’68 is the owner of The
Main Street Gallery. He and his wife, Carolyn,
live in Portland, Ohio. They have two chil-
dren, J. Michael and Jessica Rae. You can
reach him at draet@prodigy.net.

11997700SS______________________________
Gregory R. Pierce ’74 is director of the
Honor Core Program and an instructor of
finance at Penn State University. He and his
wife, Linda, have two children, Katie and
Mike. Contact him at grp3@psu.edu.

Mark Biro ’78 is an engineer for McHenry
and Associates in Warrensville Heights, Ohio.
He and his wife, Bonnie, live in Akron, Ohio,
and can be e-mailed at mjbiro@gmail.com.

11998800SS______________________________
Timothy Straley ’89 and his wife, Becky, live
in Chatham, Ill. He is club operations man-
ager for Panther Creek Country Club in
Springfield, Ill. He and Becky have five
daughters: Nicole, Elizabeth, Heather,
Gracelia, and Alexandra. Timothy can be
reached at tstraley@panthercreekcc.com.

11999900SS_______________________________
Doug Crandall ’95 and wife, Christine, have
made a home for their growing family in Col-
legeville, Penn. Doug works for J.N. White
Designs as regional sales representative. Con-
tact him at dacrandall@comcast.net.

Richard A. Fenati ’97 is in graduate
school working toward a master of science
in commercial real estate development. He
is a resident of Kensington, Md., and a proj-
ect manager for Washington Real Estate
Investment Trust. Get a hold of Richard at
richardfenati@hotmail.com.

Clay P. Hughes ’98 works as an attorney at
Jones Day in Pittsburgh, Penn. He and his
wife, Cristen, have a son, Quinn. You can reach
Clay at cc.hughes@comcast.net.

Richard J Giannetti ’99 lives in Waldwick,
N.J., with his wife, Courtney, and their two chil-
dren. He works at the Federal Reserve Bank.

CHAPTER ETERNAL
Domenico N. Bibbo ’48 passed on to Chapter
Eternal on April 6, 2007.

ALUMNI NEWS
11995500SS______________________________
Winston B. Mergott ’55 is enjoying retire-
ment. He has raised four children who now
have children of their own. His children and
grandchildren keep him very busy. 

William A. Simpson ’56 was a professor
emeritus at Michigan State University until his
retirement in 2005. He lives with his wife, Jan-
ice, in East Lansing, Mich. They have raised
one son, Brent. William may be contacted at
simpsonw@msu.edu.

Arthur V. Tennyson ’58 is the father of four:
Phyllis Tarbell, Margaret Robey, Arthur, and
Joseph. Until his retirement in 2004, he worked
as the assistant executive vice president for the
American Veterinary Medical Association. He
resides in Palm Beach Gardens, Fla., and may
be reached at atenny@delphia.net.

Robert R. Stanley ’59 is enjoying retirement
from NASA, international travel, and serving
as mayor of the Borough of Fairfield, Penn.
He is now responsible for emergency manage-
ment activities. Robert and his wife, Caroline,
have plans to travel to Scotland for their son’s
wedding, where they will stay for five days in
a castle. On their way home, they plan to
make a stop in Iceland. He may be contacted
at Robert.R.Stanley-1@NASA.gov.

11996600SS______________________________
Dudley J. Thomas ’61 is married to Mary Lou
and lives in Cherry Hill, N.J. They have three
children: Karen, Eric, and Patrick. He sings in

22 00 00 77 -- 00 88  PP ee nn nn  SS tt aa tt ee  NN ii tt tt aa nn yy  LL ii oo nn ss  MM ee nn ’’ ss  BB aa ss kk ee tt bb aa ll ll

Home games listed in ALL CAPS   n For ticket information visit www.psu.edu

Dec. 28-29 Mary-Hardin Baylor Tournament

Jan. 5 FREDONIA

Jan. 9 ALLEGHENY

Jan. 12 PENN STATE ALTOONA

Jan. 16 Medaille

Jan. 19 La Roche

Jan. 21 PITT-BRADFORD

Jan. 24 Lake Erie

Jan. 26 Frostburg

Jan. 30 MT. ALOYSIUS

Feb. 2 PITT-GREENSBURG

Feb. 6 Hilbert

Feb. 9 Penn State Altoona

Feb. 13 MEDAILLE

Feb. 16 LA ROCHE

Feb. 20 LAKE ERIE

Feb. 23 Pitt-Bradford
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HHOOUUSSEE CCOO RRPPOO RRAATTII OONN

PRESIDENT

Aric Wagner ’90
Spotsylvania, Pa.

awagner142@yahoo.com
(540) 582-2823

VICE PRESIDENT

Rich Kuegler ’89
West Chester, Pa.

kuegler1@comcast.net
(610) 738-9055

TREASURER

Rodney Hutter ’89
New York, N.Y.

rhutter@nyc.rr.com
(212) 877-2882

SECRETARY

Mike Walter ’90 
Downingtown, Pa.

michael.walter@cigna.com
(610) 458-2101

CHAIRMAN 

Lou Gomlick ’57 
Matawan, N.J.

loupima@aol.com
(732) 566-7925

CHAPTER HOUSE DIRECTOR

Mark Biro ’78
Akron, Ohio

mkjbiro@aol.com
(330) 869-0078

ALUMNI DIRECTOR 

Joe Cattano ’66
Freeport, N.Y. 

ato66@aol.com
(516) 623-6715

EVENTS DIRECTOR

Bob Pilon ’01 
Chevy Chase, Md.

psubobbyp01@yahoo.com
(814)876-3871

CHAPTER DIRECTOR

Dann Cornali ’72  
Centre Hall, Pa.
(814) 237-7783

UNDERGRADUATE REPRESENTATIVE

Kevin Hanna ’10  
Lock Haven, Pa.

kah5142@psu.edu
(570) 660-1980

PRESIDENT

Erik Lawler ’10
Naperville, Ill. 

ejl5037@psu.edu
(908) 420-4724

VICE PRESIDENT

David Siegelman ’09      
Rochester, N.Y.

TREASURER 

Adam Shami ’10 
Northfield, N.J.

KEEPER OF THE ANNALS 

Justin Schreiber ’10 
Dix Hills, N.Y.

WORTHY CHAPLAIN

Glenn Shidner ’10 
Port Allegany, Pa.

WORTHY SCRIBE

Greg Sansone ’10 
New Castle, Pa.

TThe success of any fraternity in today's world is a direct result of the strength and involve-
ment of its alumni. At Penn State, fraternities that have mobilized their alumni base have

prospered, while others have struggled to survive or disappeared from campus. Penn State
ΑΤΩs are known for our success and achievement, both during school and after graduation.
Our alumni include Fortune 500 executives, successful entrepreneurs, corporation presi-
dents/CEOs, Navy Admirals, doctors, lawyers, and a host of others who serve their commu-
nities. Unfortunately, too many of us are disconnected from our fraternity and from the
endearing relationships we formed at ΑΤΩ. 

To help us bridge the gaps of time and distance, I am asking for your assistance in develop-
ing a group of interested alumni who will serve as “key communicators” with our brothers. A
key communicator is a volunteer position designed specifically for bringing alumni into the
“information loop” regarding Gamma Omega. This will help us build on our friendships and
will provide personal one-on-one communication between alumni.  

The principal functions of a key communicator will include the following:

• Regular telephone or personal communication with a target group of no more than 15
alumni of your own selection. 

• Informing alumni of the status of the fraternity, including events, future plans for renova-
tion and achievements of Gamma Omega. 

• Personally inviting alumni to major events, particularly Homecoming and Founders’ Day. 

• Assistance in finding lodging and tickets for Penn State football weekends. This will be
done in coordination with efforts by the House Corporation to secure rooms and tickets for
major events. 

Key communicators will not be expected to directly solicit funds for projects or act as agents
for fundraising events. 

I ask that alumni come forward who are willing to take on this most necessary function. With-
out the strong support of alumni like you, it will be difficult for Gamma Omega to continue
its success at Penn State. This is a responsibility that should be both rewarding and pleasura-
ble, as it provides the opportunity to renew old relationships and secure the continuation of
Gamma Omega at PSU. 

Please contact me to get more information about becoming a key communicator.

Fraternally, 
Joe Cattano ’66
Alumni Relations
ato66@aol.com    |   (516) 623-6715

GGaammmmaa OOmmeeggaa CChhaapptteerr OOffffiicceerrss

Alpha Tau Omega



ΑΑΤΤΩΩ GAMMA OMEGA
C/O ARIC WAGNER

P.O. BOX 7925
FREDRICKSBURG, VA 22404

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

Attention: This newsletter is intended for Alpha Tau Omega alumni and parents. 
If your son is still attending Penn State, he will receive a copy at the chapter house. 

If he has graduated, please send us his permanent address to update our records. Thank you.

rreeccrr uuiitt mmeenntt rreeccoo mmmmeennddaattii oonn

Prospect’s Name __________________________________________________________________

Home Address ____________________________________________________________________

City ______________________________________ State _____________ Zip _________________

Phone ________________________________ E-Mail ____________________________________

Name of Parent(s) or Guardian(s)______________________________________________________

Academic Status (incoming freshman, current undergraduate)_______________________________

Does prospect have an ΑΤΩ relative? List name, relationship and chapter _____________________

________________________________________________________________________________

High school attended _______________________________________________________________

Activities/Honors _________________________________________________________________

Reference submitted by _____________________________________________________________

Phone ________________________________ E-Mail ____________________________________

U P C O M I N G

Gamma Omega
Events

2007
DECEMBER

New York Cocktail Party
Contact Chairman Joe Cattano ’66 at

ato66@aol.com for details.

2008
FEBRUARY 22-24

THON 2008
Do it for the kids and come 

support ATΩ/ZTA. They raise funds 
to battle children’s cancer.

MARCH 28-30
Parents’ Weekend

Reception at the house

MARCH 29
Corporation Board Meeting

in State College

MAY 31-JUNE 1
Founders’ Weekend 2008

Golf Outing 
Alumni and Undergraduate Dinner

SUMMER
Stay tuned for local/regional 

events in your area

Area Event Contacts:
NEW JERSEY

Chairman Evan Pierce ’90
evan_pierce@msn.com

PHILADELPHIA
Chairman John Frain ’89

jfrainjr@comcast.net

WASHINGTON, D.C.
Chairman Matt McKelvey ’93

matthew.mckelvey@proxicom.com

Please send to: Recruitment Chairman Andrew Dorgan ’09
P.O. Box 1009 |  State College, PA 16804

apd146@psu.edu |  (651) 452-7150

WWeebb SSiitteess
Gamma Omega Alumni 

www.psutaus.org
Alumni, don’t forget to register online. 

Just click on “Member Login.”

Gamma Omega Chapter
www.greeks.psu.edu/ifc/ato

Alpha Tau Omega National
www.ato.org

Penn State University
www.psu.edu


